
Salvation Army Bell 
Ringing

Chairs: Blythe Bolar and Molly Tucker



What Is It?
● According to the Salvation Army, “Bell ringing helps people remember that there 

are people in their neighborhoods who won't have a Christmas without their 

help."

● As a volunteer, you will help raise money to support those in difficult situations, 

specifically during the Holiday season.



What Will Volunteering Look Like?
● As a volunteer, you will be stationed outside of a store front for an hour with 3 

other volunteers.

● The volunteering itself is relatively easy, you will just sit outside with your bell 

and ring it as people pass by, encouraging them to donate.



When Will It Happen?
● Volunteer shifts won’t begin until closer to the holiday season. 

○ Ringing takes place during November and December.

● If you are interested in ringing, we will contact you during October with dates and 

times of potential opportunities.

● Once we know how many SME students are interested, we will set up time slots 

and give everyone interested our group code which can be used on The Salvation 

Army website to sign up for shifts of your choosing within the SHARE group.



Questions?
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us!

Blythe Bolar: 913-258-4809

Molly Tucker: 913-991-3912


